
 

 

 

Preparing for Winter 

Request for donations 

of Warm Coats and  

Winter Shoes  

Kingston Borough Children’s Centres would like to 

offer families the opportunity to reuse and recycle 

their children’s winter coats and shoes.  All items 

must be in good, usable and clean condition, think 

“would I offer this to my friend”.  

Coats ages 0-11 years and shoes/boots sizes 0 to 

Junior size 3. 

If you have items you could donate, we will be 

grateful to receive them at: 

Kingston Town Children’s Centre and  

Chessington Children’s Centre on  

Friday 23 September 2.30-4.45pm 

Old Malden Children’s Centre on  

Friday 30 September 2.30-4.15pm 

Tolworth Children’s Centre on  

Friday 7 October 2.30-4.30pm 

Dates for families to come along, view and collect items will be 

offered later in October. 

Contact:  Sophie Hodges (07849 305143) or 

Siobhan Meacher (07784 006661) Lead Outreach 

Workers 


